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Catanach, David 
Aministrative DHC orders 

I find some errors on these DHC orders: 

Jicarilla 150 #12 API # 30-039-23519 previously had a DHC-2535 for MV&GAL: Now I received another order 
for this same well with a different DHC-2687, they are adding the Chacra, so isn't suppose to be an amened order 
using the same DHC-2535? 

Jicarilla 150 #1E API #30-039-23519 previously had a DHC-2540 for MV/GAUDAK: Now adding Chacra with a 
different DHC-2686. The same question as the #12. 

DHC-2669 - Huerfano Unit #106, has wrong API number, you show 30-045-24102, correct API # for this well is 
30-045-06131. 

San Juan 27-5 Unit #64A - Same well has two different DHC order numbers. Received one 8/11/99 with DHC-
2046. Received another one on 2-9-2000 with DHC-2621? 

These other wells are minor errors as wrong pool, etc. I don't know if operator is making mistakes on these: 
...... . . . 1 nflo 

DHC-2611: Jicarilla E #8 30-039-20080, Township is 27N, not 26N as you have it. 

DHC-2615: Randleman #1A 30-045-23385, Blanco Pictured Cliffs, not Aztec PC as you have it. 

DHC-2608: WF Federal 34 #2 30-045-29882, Harper Hill Fruitland Sand PC, not Twin Mounds as you have it. 

Thanks, 
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